
 
Edward S. Finley, Jr., PLLC 

   Attorney at Law 
           2024 White Oak Rd. 

        Raleigh, NC. 27608 
 

February 2, 2022 
 
Antonia Dunston 
Chief Clerk  
North Carolina Utilities Commission  
4325 Mail Service Center. 
Raleigh NC 27699-4300 
 
Re:  Application of Currituck Water & Sewer Co., LLLC 
 Docket No. W-1333, Sub 0. 
 Docket No. W-1130, Sub 11 
 
Dear Clerk Dunston: 
 

Presently pending before the Commission is an application for transfer of a certificate of 
public convenience and necessity from Sandler Utilities At Mill Run, LLC. to Currituck Water and 
Sewer LLC. As filed, the attachments submitted with the application list the incorrect docket 
number for Sandler. The correct docket number for Sandler should be W-1130, Sub 11 versus 
W-1330, Sub 11. The application and attachments were correctly filed in the correct dockets. 
The purpose of this letter is, at the Public Staff’s request, to seek correction of the docket 
numbers for the application attachments.  
 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  
 
       Sincerely, 
       /s/ Edward S. Finley, Jr. 
       Edward S. Finley, Jr.     
       Attorney for CWS Water and Sewer  
 
Karen Kemerait 
KKemerait@foxrothschild.com 
 
Mike Franklin 
Mike. Franklin@psncuc.nc.gov 
 
Munashe Magarira 
munashe.magarira@psncuc.nc.gov 
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